
Say NO 
to a CasinNO at Belmont Park. 

Let your voice be heard. 
Now is the time to invest in communities, not casinos. Call the 
Nassau County Executive and State Representatives to let them 
know that we need smart development at Belmont Park.
County Executive Ed Mangano: 516-626-4266
Empire State Development Corporation: 518-292-5100



Time and time again we hear proposals for Belmont Park that 
would harm our quality of life. It is time for us to stand as a 
community and urge our leaders to focus on investment in our 
schools, small businesses and the Horse Racing industry at 
Belmont Park. Let’s support a master plan that would include 
equine-related development at Belmont, while supporting our 
small businesses in the surrounding communities.

Nassau County’s Mini-Casino is NOT welcome at Belmont Park. 
Now is the time to invest in communities, not casinos. Call the 
Nassau County Executive and your State Representatives.  
Tell them we want smart development at Belmont.

Say no to the wrong type of development at Belmont Park. 

Say no to a casino. 

For more information about this or any other issue, please contact  
Assemblywoman Solages’ office at 516-599-2972.


